


Special Council Meeting
Minutes-Tuesday, October 2, 2007

9. Casey commented that he understood that this meeting was to discuss where trees

were to be planted.
10. Gord Freeman asked if Ross could get a copy of the Parks Committee report to

review.

Meeting moved to King' s Navy Yard Park at 4: 00 p.m.

Agenda was to walk through the park and then go atop the Salmoni nuilding. Mayor
Hurst stated that this is an opportunity to review Ross' report. Ria Smith wanted to know
what going up to the Salmoni Building has to do \vith the park. Ross responded that the
overall view from atop the building is valuable and it will also be able to answer the

question as to \vhat is the value of the view of the river.

The following comments and observations \ vere made:
1. A common remark was for a lot of pruning to be done throughout the park, along

with the tree canopy in certain areas.

2. Maple tree, Behind the Echo, needs to have branch removed to determine whether
the tree has a virus. Northwest corner, behind the Echo, pruning of three Maple
trees to raise the canopy.

3. Three evergreen trees to be removed and replaced with one larger evergreen tree

behind the Echo.

4. Replacement of flower bed in triangle in North\vest area of the Park.
5. Shade tree to be planted near the Gazebo, 40' Northeast of Pole # 10 and 85' north

of the Gazebo.
6. Planting of 3rd 110wering pear tree on the west side of the Park near the path,

directly behind the Echo 15' Northeast of Pole # 12.
7. Garbage bin to be removed if not being used off of South end of the roadway.

Remove spruce tree to Northwest of the Dumpster.
8. Pruning of three Scotch pine trees to raise the canopy 2'. 3' located to the East of

the dumpster.
9. Two oak trees at the end of Murray Street to be relocated elsewhere in the park

Northeast of Post # 25.

to. Pine grove area needs canopy raised North of Post #23.
11. For the Southwest Corner of Park where six evergreen trees were removed, the

Arborist suggested replacement \vith an ornamental tree or planter. Parks

Committee felt that two locust trees could be planted in this area.

12. At the South end of the Park, comments were made about pruning the hedge at a

lower height which may not be practical. Situation with evergreen trees and

hedge planted too close together. Lou Zarlenga to discuss this further with the
Arborist. It may be possible to remove the hedge and replace it with other

vegetation.
13. Raise the canopy of evergreen trees and remove branches that interfere with

Pathv....ay located at the South and Eastern side of the park.

At the end of the walk through the Park, Council members and some members of the
Parks Committee vie\ved the Park Area from the rooftop patio of the Salmoni
Condominium to obtain a perspective of the Park from a higher vantage point.

Meeting adjourned 5: 30 . m.
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